
Peacebuilding Commission advice to the Security Council “Futureproofing Trust for 

Sustaining Peace” 

New York, 3 May 2023 

 

Mr. President,   

Members of the Council, 



6. Expressing its support for adequate, predictable and sustainable funding for peacebuilding 

activities in support of nationally identified priorities, and encourage the mobilization of 

financial resources for the implementation of peacebuilding activities. 

 

7. Encouraging the effective monitoring and evaluation of the implementation of 

peacebuilding activities to assess progress, impact, and determine lessons learned.  

 

8. The Commission stands ready to continue supporting 


